
Let's Talk!

  

On Thursday 18th of December 2014 
Please join us for the 3rd annual 
OneSource Christmas 
drop-in session anytime between 
11.30 and 14.00. 

Lots has happened in OneSource over the 
last 12 months. This is your chance to talk 
to those close to the project and find out 
how the programme is progressing.    

We’ll be in the 
University Office 
(Former Student 
Crush Hall) 
Festive 
Refreshment 
will be served. 


